
CINDY MORRISON 

for 2009 BOARD 
 

Those who know me know that a very important part of my life is having fun.  I 

believe that’s also one of the most important parts of being a member of 

Cowtown Vettes.  Cowtown is a wonderful club with great members and 

activities for everyone.  

 

As a board member I will continue to work on behalf of the membership to 

insure we continue to have new and exciting activities and socials.  Outlined 

below are some of the things I have accomplished as a member. 

 

I received 100% award each year that I have been eligible.  I am proud to receive the award but 

more importantly I’m thankful that I have had the opportunity to enjoy and participate in club 

activities.   

 

I held the office of Cowtown Treasurer in 2007 and 2008.   

 

Along with Red Greenfeder I received the 2007 Charity Award.  In addition to my continued 

support of Cowtown Charities I was also among the Top 20 Fund Raisers for the 2007 Race for 

the Cure that was held in Fort Worth.  In 2008 I focused my Charity efforts on the NKF. Along 

with the assistance of several other members we raised $2,299 for the North Texas NKF. 

 

Bob and I received the 2007 Governors Award.  Bob and I were recipients of the award because 

of the huge success of the 11
th
 Annual Super Speedway Weekend.  I also assisted the Weekend 

Coordinators in the planning of the 12
th
 Annual Super Speedway Weekend.  This was a record 

breaking event.  My focus on the event was making it fun for our participants and members. 

 

I have also served on the following Committees: 30
th
 Anniversary Planning Committee, Audit, 

By-Laws, NCCC Event; I’m currently serving on the 35
th
 Anniversary Planning Committee and 

the By-Laws Committee. 

 

I have spent almost two years as an elected officer, in that length of time only a couple of 

members have talked to me about things they would like to do or have changed.  I did bring both 

issues to the board and the board passed both.  If I’m elected to represent Cowtown Members on 

the board, representing you is exactly what I will do.  I encourage all members to talk to 

Cowtown Elected Officers, regardless if it is me or not.  I hear all so often “this is your club”, this 

is your club and each and every member’s opinion and suggestions are important, however you 

have to speak to your Elected Officers to be heard.  I will listen and will do my best to make the 

changes the membership wants.  If you don’t want any changes I’d be happy to hear that also. 

 

Please feel free to contact me at cinbob75@charter.net prior to the election with questions or 

comments.  

 

Thank you for considering me to serve as your 2009 Board Member. 

 

Cindy Morrison 

mailto:cinbob75@charter.net

